
Headteacher’s 
Blog 

Friday 30th November 2018.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. As always, please contact 
the school office if you have any suggestions about 
ways we can make our school even better!
Kind regards, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

PTA News
Thank you for the fantastic items brought in for the 
PTA Christmas Shop. The children’s Christmas 
shopping day will be on Tuesday 11th December.

If your child wants to wear something Christmassy 
such as a hat or jumper that day they are very 
welcome!!!!!

Also, many thanks to everyone who have donated 
auction lots, helped organise or is planning to 
attend or spend at our Christmas Bingo and PTA 
Auction on  Saturday 1st December from 5.30p.m.

The funds we raise for the PTA go directly on your 
children and we are raising money for an outdoor 
learning space and Daily Mile running track as 
well as helping Santa organise a trip to the cinema 
and subsidise trips out of school.

Safeguarding News
Please ensure that children remain with 
you outside the school gates and do not 
run ahead. The carpark outside school 
can be extremely busy.

Reminders - 
Please ensure permission slips for our cinema visit are back as soon as possible. If your 
child is in nursery please ensure that they are picked up at 1p.m. if they usually stay for 
a morning session unless alternative arrangements have been made. All children ( unless 
different arrangements have been made) will need to have a packed lunch to eat on our 
return to school and please provide snacks/ drinks to eat during the film if you wish.
We endeavour to continue with our Daily Mile on the school playground so please 
ensure your child has trainers in school each day.

Christmas Performances.
Thank you to you all for helping organise 
costumes for our Christmas performances. 

We  also look forward to seeing you at the 
performances and also at the Christingle 
Service. Like last year we will ask children to 
bring in their own orange to school  the day 
before ( Wednesday 19th December) so that 
everyone can make their own Christingle to use 
as part of the service.


